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29th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Extra Bank Holiday during the 2021-22 Academic Year 
 
You will no doubt be aware that there is an extra bank holiday in 2022. This has been 
designated to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, after 70 years of service to the 
country and commonwealth. 
 
The date set for the extra public holiday is Friday 3 June, with the Bank Holiday taking place 
on Thursday 2 June to provide for a four-day weekend to mark the occasion. 
As the extra bank holiday falls within the summer half-term break, the government has 
asked schools to nominate an additional day during term time so that students and 
members of staff also benefit from the extra day’s holiday. 
 
We therefore wanted to inform parents and carers, at the earliest opportunity, that 
Bonneygrove Primary School will be closed to students and members of staff on Monday 6th 
June 2022. Therefore, school will start on Tuesday 7th June 2022.  
 
Should you wish to read the press release on the extra bank holiday, as issued by the 
government, it can be seen online via https://www.gov.uk/government/news/extra-bank-
holiday-to-mark-the-queensplatinum-jubilee-in-2022 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Craig Hamilton  

Headteacher  
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